
  
  
  
  

SPRING ELECTION NOTICE  
TOWN OF RUTLAND  

APRIL 2, 2024 
  
     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held in the Town of Rutland, on 
     the second day of April 2024, the following officers are to be elected:  
  

A Town Board Supervisor, for a term of two years, to succeed Mark Porter, whose 
term will expire April 16, 2024.  
A Town Board Supervisor, for a term of two years, to succeed Nancy Nedveck for a 
term that will end April 16, 2024 

 
     NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that nomination papers must be filed with the Town  
     Clerk by January 2, 2024, for the offices listed above.  If more than 4 candidates file  
     qualified nomination papers, a primary election will be held on February 20, 2024. 
 
     Please contact the clerk at 608-455-3925 or via email at clerk@town.rutland.wi.us for  
     instructions and nomination papers.                                                                                                              
                                   Dawn George, Clerk  
  
    Published November 30, 2023 


